
 

 

From: John Hnatio [mailto:jhnatio@thoughtquest.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 10:55 AM 

To: Zahirieh, Elahe 

Cc: Bruce Becker 

Subject: We are now being blacklisted by the FDA 

Hi Ellie:  We just received the attached notice from one of our major partners.   Also attached is our 

response.  The FDA is now blacklisting us with the industry.  How can we stop them?  Best, j 

 


